2015-2016 EXECUTIVE BOARD

GUSTAVO CAMACHO

President

Pico Rivera

LOU LA MONTE Vice President Malibu

MICHAEL DAVITT Secretary/Treasurer La Cañada Flintridge

SAM PEDROZA Director at Large Claremont

SANDRA ARMENTA Director at Large Rosemead

VICTOR MANALO Past President Artesia

FRANK V. ZERUNYAN
Associate Members Committee
Rolling Hills Estates

NANCY TRAGARZ Budget & Audit Committee Walnut

MARCEL RODARTE By-Laws Committee Norwalk

RENE BOBADILLA
City Managers/
Administrative Committee
Pico Rivera

ANA MARIA QUINTANA Legal City/County Contracts Committee Bell

JORGE MORALES Legislative Committee South Gate

MARK WARONEK
Marketing/Communications
Committee
Lomita

ALI SAJJAD TAJ Membership Committee Artesia

MITCH ENGLANDER Resolution Committee Los Angeles

JAMES R. BOZAJIAN Special Events Committee Calabasas

LIZ REILLY Selections Committee Duarte

SAM OLIVITO Executive Director





CALIFORNIA CONTRACT CITIES ASSOCIATION

Member Contract Cities Association

Dear Mayor, Councilmember and City Manager,

As part of the Contract Cities Association (CCA) continuing partnership with Water Education for Latino Leaders (WELL), we invite you to attend and participate at the WELL Regional Workshop from 9 a.m.-1 p.m. on Saturday, October 24, 2015, at South Coast Winery Resort & Spa, 34843 Rancho California Rd., Temecula, CA 92591. There is no cost and you can register online now at www.waterforlatinos.org.

The event gathers councilmembers, water district directors and legislators statewide in an educational workshop and roundtable discussion to get to the heart of decision-making on water issues. Given the impacts of the drought on cities, it is imperative that city leaders help shape California's water agenda in 2016, with or without El Niño.

During the workshop, participants will receive updates about water policy factors that impact local economies, constituent reactions, and city budgets such as water rates, water use restrictions, and state water quality regulations. We will also learn about plans to deal with California's persistent drought and preparations for a possibly costly and devastating El Niño. Both pose tremendous challenges for city officials from the prospect of water rate increases with continuing drought; to fines that can rise to millions of dollars against cities if storm run-off is found to exceed strict standards for targeted pollutants. In short, for many Latino communities, we don't need a drought to have drought-type impacts.

Water district directors and legislators will also listen to our concerns and issues as we plan for a legislative briefing by local city officials to be hosted by incoming Assembly Speaker Anthony Rendon in January 2016 in Sacramento. City councilmembers joining the workshop and roundtable in Temecula will be invited to participate in the Sacramento legislative briefing.

Please join us to make sure our local voices are heard. Should you require more information about the WELL Regional Workshop, please visit www.latinosforwater.org. You can also contact Victor at Victor@VictorGriego.com, or at (323) 497-7879. We look forward to seeing you at the workshop.

Sincerely,

Gustavo Camacho

President

California Contract Cities Association

11027 Downey Ave., Downey, CA 90241 • T: 562.622.5533 • F: 562.622.9555

www.contractcities.org